Theresa Harris, CPPB, CPPO, VCO 2017 CAPA President (804) 646-5040 Theresa.Harris@richmond.gov

Gwen Terreforte, VCA 2017 CAPA Treasurer (804) 786-1843 Gwen.Terreforte@dgs.virginia.gov



Capital Area Purchasing Association P.O. Box 26821 Richmond, VA 23261 FIN# 54-2029932 www.capavirginia.org

Melissa McArthur, MBC, VCO, VCA 2017 CAPA Vice President (804) 674-6720

Melissa.mcarthur@vsp.virginia.gov

Danielle Keeton, VCO 2017 CAPA Secretary (804) 371-6732 Danielle.Keeton@vdot.virginia.gov



2017 CAPA FALL CONFERENCE **VENDOR EXPOSITION**

WHEN: FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 15, 2017 WHERE: LEWIS GINTER BOTANICAL GARDENS 1800 LAKESIDE AVENUE RICHMOND, VA 23228



Procurement is Similar to a Kaleidoscope that is "An Ever Changing Pattern". A Reflection of Ideas, Practices, Techniques, Knowledge, Experience, Policies and Procedures Transforms these Areas into a Well-Balanced and Well-Proportioned Beautiful Mosaic of Symmetrical Designs Revolving Within One Structure.

CAPA Fall Conference & Vendor Exposition Price:

\$90 CAPA Members

\$110 Non-CAPA Members

To Register* for this event, visit CAPA online at www.CAPAVirginia.org home page under the 2017 Fall Conference link. To pay by check, bypass payment, print, and mail registration form along with a check or money order made payable to CAPA to the PO Box shown above. Registration is open to all CAPA Members and Non-Members who would like to attend. Register before September 1, 2017 to avoid a \$25 late fee.

Registration Closes September 7, 2017

Where else can you meet fellow procurement professionals, vendors, network, share experiences, earn recertification points, learn something new or old that has been forgotten, great food and access to enjoy the beautiful gardens of Lewis Ginter Park all in one day.

Over 300 CAPA members represent purchasing and supply chain professionals from state agencies, localities, towns, colleges, universities, school divisions, hospitals, authorities, political subdivisions, community service boards across the Commonwealth of Virginia. Educational classes are taught by your professional peers bestowing their knowledge and experience to help you succeed in your procurement career. Plus, your attendance to the conference shows your support for the CAPA organization.

Along with the Vendor Exposition that offers numerous opportunities to meet suppliers and other purchasing supporters, obtain new contacts, learn what companies have to offer, and allows vendors the opportunity to listen to your needs and get feedback on how to do business with your organization.

Questions, Comments, or Concerns, please contact your Conference Committee at fcve17@capavirqinia.org.

*Your Registration is your commitment to pay, please obtain all approvals prior to registration. CAPA SOP cancellation policy will apply.